STRATEGIC PLANNING UPDATE – 2023

In December 2022 and January 2023, the Board of Directors and staff of WAMS held two Strategic Planning update sessions.  The meetings were facilitated by professional facilitator Dodi Swope, M.Ed..
Participants reviewed progress on the 2021-2023 Strategic Plan and discussed future directions.  
Participants discussed The WAMS commitment to the United Church of Christ, how to engage with churches, and how to “do more good.”
Clarifications and Decisions:
The WAMS Identity
· As a faith-based organization, WAMS will continue to support mission-driven work in central Massachusetts, working with churches and community organizations.
· WAMS will continue to share opportunities for service and supports learning between and among churches about mission work.
· WAMS will work with others on simple projects such as short-term fund drives and more complex projects that are within WAMS’s capacity.
· WAMS will facilitate connection with local community needs.
The WAMS Central Strategy
· WAMS will continue to provide intentional programing to advance educational equity, including Summer CUBS and pre-K groups.
· WAMS will continue to respond to emerging needs to improve equity in access to basic resources, linking to willing churches.
· WAMS will continue to support community organizations and churches through fiscal agency and sharing WAMS facilities to provide space for convening groups, meetings, trainings, and other activities.
How to enable WAMS to make the greatest impact/ “do the most good”
· WAMS will not initiate programs with the expectation that they will be adopted and sustained by others.
· WAMS will engage in expanding our programing, for example adding other CUBS groups and/or pre-K programing in Fitchburg
· If a small opportunity arises that would allow WAMS to work with a partner to adopt a program, WAMS will consider piloting it.
· WAMS will clarify the issues discussed for the public, to increase understanding of WAMS.
· WAMS staff will share more data with the Board, so the Board can speak to the accomplishments of WAMS.
· The WAMS Board will engage more fully in understanding programs and outcomes, so they can promote, and secure resources for, WAMS mission-driven work.




